

August 8, 2018

Container Trucking Regulation Rate Review Consultation Submission Summary Report

On May 14, 2018, the Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner (OBCCTC) issued a Bulletin calling for submissions as part of its *Container Trucking Act* and *Regulation* consultation. The closing date for written submissions was June 29, 2018 but was extended for various stakeholders as required.

The OBCCTC received nine (9) submissions from licensees, shippers and organizations representing drivers and port interests. Attached is a submission summary report which summarizes the issues and recommendations put forth by the 9 submitters. I will consider these submissions when preparing my recommendation report for government.

Sincerely,

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER

ment

Michael Crawford Commissioner